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Mendenhall Student Center

I.
Welcome and Approval of Minutes
Chair Chris Locklear called the meeting to order.  Members present included Donna Payne, Emmett Floyd, Melissa Bard, Mark Sprague, Andrew Morehead, Hiromi Sanders, Steve Duncan, Patricia Simpson, Garrett Killian, Mary Schiller, Gary Vanderpool and Bernie Schulz. Ex-officio members included Stacie Tronto and Erin Eatman.  Also present were Madeleine Bade and Steve Serck.
The minutes of the March 25, 2014 meeting were approved by consent.
II.
Old Business
· Delegating Exceptions to 01.15.01

Based on your feedback at the last meeting, a memo was sent to the Chancellor asking for delegated authority for the UPC to grant exceptions to allow links in the body of PRRs on a case-by-case basis.  The Chancellor approved this request.  

· Updating Delegation of Authority in 01.15.01

C. Locklear requested that the committee review sections 5 and 6 (Delegation of Authority) of REG 01.15.01 because of the potential impact of organizational changes in the University and the new delegated authority of the UPC to grant exceptions to having links in the body of PRRs.  The Committee was asked to provide feedback to Erin Eatman. 
· Update on PRR Transition Process 

C. Locklear reminded the committee that the deadline to transition all statements of policy into the University Policy Manual is this December 31st.  Erin will be scheduling one-on-one meetings with PRR reps to review PRR goals and all pending and posted PRRs prior to the July meeting.

S. Tronto told the committee that the University Policy Manual is 75% complete when it should be 90% complete at this point in the process.  She reminded the committee that her last management letter will go to the Board of Trustees and Chancellor the end of June and reminded them to review their PRR goals and PRRs pending in SharePoint.  
III.
New Business

 There was no new business for discussion.
IV.
Standing Items

A.
Updates and New PRRs

The Interim EPA Recruitment Compliance Review Process was posted in March and the Interim Regulation on Mediation and Grievance Procedure for SPA Employees was posted in April. 
S. Serck from the Office of University Counsel distributed a document with the PRRs the OUC has worked on since the last meeting.  


B.
PRR Proposals
There were no new PRR proposals for consideration.

B.
PRR Divisional Updates


The committee members shared various PRR related updates.  



H. Sanders shared that Governance reviewed the draft Conflict of Interest PRR 




and that PRR needs more vetting before it is finalized.  



A PRR about minors on campus is being discussed by the Vice Chancellors.  It is 



clear who will shepherd that PRR at this time. 
V.
Next Steps
Next meeting is July 29, 2014 in Mendenhall Student Center.
VI.
Adjourn
